YADKIN RIVER GREENWAY PICKLEBALL TOURNAMENT AND  TURTLE REGATTA EVENTS TO BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 6TH AT CUB CREEK PARK
NEWS RELEASE:  Yadkin River Greenway Council     

The  Yadkin River Greenway  18TH  Turtle Regatta and the first annual Pickleball Tournament will be held on Saturday November 6 at Cub Creek Park.   RG Absher, Executive Director of the Yadkin River Greenway Council, said “This year’s greenway   fall fundraiser events will include both  the  Dump, Dunk and Draw Turtle Regatta and a newly added Yadkin River Greenway Pickleball tournament.” Both events will take place on the same day and be held at the same site (Cub Creek Park Pickleball Courts) located at 206 South Bridge Street in  Wilkesboro.    

During the Turtle Regatta,  the plastic turtles will be dumped into a large fire department holding tank.  The winning turtles will then be drawn randomly by volunteers.  The Regatta format is  called the  Dump, Dunk and Draw Regatta by the  Yadkin River Greenway Council,”  says Absher.     
The Regatta drawing will be held near  the new Pickleball courts in Cub Creek Park in Wilkesboro.  at  2:00 PM 
One  thousand  turtles, similar to your yellow bathtub rubber ducks, are in possession of the Yadkin River Greenway Council and are being put up for adoption at a cost of $5.00 per turtle.  People adopting turtles will write their contact information on a ticket stub that matches the number on a turtle that will be entered in the Dump, Dunk and Draw Regatta.   You do not have to be present to win.
You may adopt a turtle at Wilkes Chamber of Commerce in North Wilkesboro or by contacting the Greenway office at 336-651-8967.   Turtles may also be purchased at the Site of the Regatta in Cub Creek Park (Event location) on Saturday  November 6th from 12- 2PM.

First place prize is a bicycle sized to fit the winner donated by Cooks Sporting Goods.    Other prizes will be awarded in order of the drawing and pickup and include tickets to  area attractions and gift certificates to area restaurants,  businesses, and local, stores.  
Yadkin River Greenway Council members will be on hand at the site from 12PM to 2PM for individuals who wish to purchase turtle adoptions  on the event day Saturday October 26th. 
During the Turtle Regatta,  the sponsors names will be on signs located  at the event site.      The sponsorship levels are $150.00 for an event Sponsor or $500.00 for a major sponsor.   Sponsorships are available by contacting the greenway office at 336-651-8967. 

The First Annual Pickleball Tournament will be held at the Cub Creek Park Pickleball courts and will commence at 8:00 AM on November 6.      To register for the Pickleball Tournament, go to   cookssports.chipply.com/pg217728/
Proceeds from the Turtle Regatta and the Pickleball tournament will be used for the operations of the Greenway Council.   For more information on the Turtle Regatta or the Pickleball tournament, , contact the Greenway office by email at www.yadkinrivergreenway.com  or  by phone at  336-651-8967.
Greenway Council Fundraising Chairman Graham Wyche. said, "we greatly appreciate  our community's support of the Greenway.  

